
5U Boyd Avenue, N. W, 
Atlanta, Georgia 
November 30, 1955

Dr. Ira Jarrell, Superintendent 
Atlanta Public Schools
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Dr. Jarrelli

We are deeply concerned about the condition of our Neighborhood 
School in Blantown. The Blantown Elementary School on Spring Road, N. W., 
has been in need of major ii^rovements for several years*

As you know, we still have outside toilets and drinking fountains, 
ïou my not know that the dirt pathway is ygry nearly impossible during 
rainy weather to get to the school. There i®-no lights in the school yard 
which discourages attendere to the P. T. A. and other gatherings at the 
school.

Our greatest concern at the present however, is the unsanitary and 
inc© venient nature of the school toilets. We would greatly appreciate 
any attention you can give these matters.

As President of the Blantown Civic League, I will be happy to assist 
you in any ways possible. Thank you for your kindness and consideration 
in the matter.

Most cordially yours,

T. C. Hester, President
Council of Neighborhood Organizations 
of the Atlanta Urban League


